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UNITED WAY BOWL-A-THON A SUCCESS

The United Way of Butte-Glenn Counties held their annual Bowl-a-thon fundraiser on Saturday, October
25, 2008. All proceeds benefit United Way member agencies serving the needs of Butte and Glenn Counties. We
would like to thank the local businesses and individuals who donated door prizes to support the bowlers in their
efforts. Those making donations of door prizes were: Orland Bowl, Pepsi Bottling Group of Redding, Northern
Valley Catholic Social Services, Round Table Pizza - Orland, Country Pumpkins, Papa Murphy’s Pizza - Willows,
Superior Products Co., Girl Scouts of Sierra Cascade, Jim & Peg Arnold, Bailey Family, Shuey Family, Dee
Osburn, Inzunza Family, Glenn County 4-H, Capay 4-H Club, Clover 4-H Club, Elk Creek 4-H Club, Lake 4-H
Club, Orland 4-H Club, Plaza 4-H Club, Stoney Creek 4-H Club and Schaffert 4-H Club. Without the generous
donations from these businesses and organizations, the bowl-a-thon would not have been the big success that it was.

A big thanks also goes out to Orland Bowl owners Andre & Joyce Carrao for the use of their facility and
to those that bowled and raised money towards this great cause. John Overton, Michelle Gini, Nedina Tuck, Katrina
Habroun, Steven Habroun, Andre Carao, Jay Coughlinand Bill Rumble raised $100 or more in pledges and received
a Halloween United Way Bowl-a-thon t-shirt. The overall amount of pledges raised in Glenn County was $3,687.
The winners of the morning session Best Costume Contest were the Flaming Leprechauns - Lane Gruenwald, Jesse
Marcella, Brandon Thomson, Cade Johnson and Conor Zuppan; and the morning session Best Team Name were
the Halloweensters - Michelle Inzunza, Ben Howard, Marisa La Blue, John Overton and Melina Torres. The

winners of the afternoon session Best Costumes were The French Fries - Michelle Gini and Nedina Tuck; and the
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afternoon session Best Team Name were the | Can’t Believe It’s Not Gutter - John Alston, Mike Hick, Doyle Clark,
Rob Barker and Diana Cochrane. The other bowlers participating are as follows: Tate Gruenwald, Cort Johnson,
Gregory Nelson, Wade Gruenwald, John Zuppan, Shelby Weinrich, Lexi Weber-Goodwin, Ramsey
Weber-Goodwin, Jake Martin, Holton Weinrich, Eric Massa, Lena Polk, Logan Gregory, Loretta Howard, Ranell
Archer, Wade Archer, Shayna Fissori, Hank Henning, Emmy Henning, Sammie Poldervaart, Jared Poldervaart,
Annie Krueger, Brodie Borland, William Inzunza, Alex Smutny, Courtney German, Rylee Deitz, Cooper Deitz,
Tucker Hammons, Cowboy Hammons, Steven Habroun, Katrina Habroun, Amanda Poldervaart, Brett Skidmore,
Nancy Taylor, Mark Jameson, Marc Percival, Jennifer Percival, Larry Smith, Jay Coughlin, Molly Coughlin, Andre
Carrao, Andrew King, Bill Rumble and B.J. Brewster.

The announcer throughout the day was Jessica Jorgensen, 4-H Program Assistant, and the organizers of the
event were Deanna Rogers, Dee Osburn and Nina Gini of Glenn County 4-H. Pam Hubbard of Northern Valley
Catholic Social Services assisted Glenn County 4-H at the registration table. It really takes the whole community
working together to make an event like this happen. Thank you once again to everyone that supported the United

Way Bowl-a-thon!
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